From: Joe ribeiro

To: Gary Willey; secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Save the oceano dunes

Date: Monday, March 19, 2018 4:58:22 PM

My name is joe ribeiro I’m writing you as a concern person that we keep the oceano dunes open for everyone to
enjoy. I’ve been going there for 20+ years and enjoy going there with family and friends and we all enjoy good
times on the beach. As a farmer | understand why the air board is trying to do but not all time they know what they
are talking about. Closing the dunes or taking away more riding areas away but not adding what it’s taking away
only might create a bigger problem. Giving us more space to ride to the south might be a better solution than taking
away and putting everyone in a smaller area. Please keep it open for family and friends to keep on going to enjoy the
ocean air and to sit around a camp fire to laugh and play.

Sent from my iPhone
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